
 

 

 

Dear members of the council of North Glengarry, 

 

My name is Derick Viau and I am the President & General Manager of the Alexandria Jr.B 

Glens Hockey Club. The Alexandria Glens are a Community run organization and this year 

has been a tough year with the COVID-19. 

 

The Organization is looking for financial support from the township of North Glengarry to 

help out pay some expenses. We are looking for help to pay for the Equipment that was 

purchased for the team that was unfortunately ordered due to a League contract with the 

equipment provider CCM.  

 

Now that we have the equipment, CCM gave us permission to not order any equipment for 

next season, has we already have that equipment in storage here at the Arena. This 

equipment will be bought by the Player's next season. 

 

Thanks for your support 

 

Derick Viau 

President/General Manager 

Alexandria Jr.B Glens Hockey Club Inc. 

613-360-0077 

 

 


